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Transport for NSW acknowledges the Gadigal people as the Traditional Custodians of the lands on 
which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Night work on King Street 
Construction on the King Street Cycleway is 
continuing between Clarence and York streets. As 
part of the first stage of work, we are carrying out 
survey investigations and drainage upgrades. 

What work are we doing? 
Upcoming work includes: 

• Adjusting traffic lights
• Stormwater drainage pit upgrades
• Kerb and footpath adjustments
• Locating existing underground services
• Using machinery to cut into the road and

footpath

When and where we’ll be working 
We’ll be working on King Street between Clarence 
Street and York Street until 22 May 2025. 
Working hours are 8pm to 5am, Sunday to 
Thursday. Noisy activities, such as saw cutting, will 
be completed by midnight. 

To minimise impacts during the Vivid Sydney 
events from 23 May to 14 June, only low impact 
work and service investigations will take place 
between Clarence and York Streets. 
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Location of work area 

Contact us 

Project infoline 1800 491 566 
For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 

community@mackcivil.com.au 
Interpreter service 
For languages other than English  
call 131 450 

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy 

Keeping informed 
about the project 
Cycleway The best way to be kept informed
about the project is by signing up 
to the project email distribution 
list. Please scan the QR code to 
subscribe or visit our website 
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